
 

 

December 29, 2009 

 

 

TO: Superintendents, HR Directors, Certified Staff 

FROM:  Connie J. Pollard 

 

 

RE: Deficiencies on current teaching certificates  

 

 

PTSB will no longer require applicants who have deficiencies to submit 

documentation of meeting these deficiencies.  

 

The new Wyoming Rules and Regulations Governing Licensure for School Personnel 

became effective November 16, 2009.  One change in the new rules is that PTSB has 

moved from state teacher preparation program standards to national Specialized 

Professional Association standards.  Deficiencies were based on previous state teacher 

preparation standards.  

 

 

 


